
 

 

 
 

 
2011 End of Year Recap 

October 3, 2011 | Congratulations to Team Flippin’ & Lippin’ – Mike Doughty and Tim 
Krebs – on their successful run this year. They took Team of the Year points and were 
awarded an additional $100 with their names on the trophy. Not to rest on the season’s 
success, they came through and eked out the TOC win by a small margin over The Dirty 
Rotten Bassers and The Bassassins. 
 
You can see the Farm Island results and 2011 End of Year results on the Walser Bass 
Tour site. 
 
For season pictures, go to Dan’s Window Skydrive by clicking here. (If you have trouble 
viewing, you might have to request access to view or set up a windows live email 
account. Let me know if you have problems viewing as most of the tourneys from this 
year have pics on them) 
 
We had a lot of fun in our first year, I think we learned a lot about competitive bass 
fishing and it was capped by a great camaraderie and chatter while up in 
Deerwood.  What makes our group unique is the feedback we request and look to 
implement for 2012. 
 
We’ll start planning in January 2012, that includes taking all your comments and lake 
selections and working towards schedules. Email us to if you think of other suggestions 
or lakes for consideration! 
 
That’s it for now, as fast as this inaugural year went by we will soon be on the water 
trying to unseed Flippin’ & Lippin’. Thanks and congrats to everyone, you can expect an 
email from us by mid-February!! 
 
Jim Krocak        Jeremie Larson      Jay Masters 
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